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I am a resident of Eugene Oregon since 2020.  Prior to that I lived and worked in 

Medford Oregon for 20 years. I have voted in all major elections for 25 years, using 

the vote-by-mail system. It is efficient and reliable. Changing to a vote-in-person 

structure will likely result in a decreased voter turnout.   

PLEASE VOTE NO.  

 

Margaret Rawlings  


